Property Committee Report

August 2025

Bills Approved for Payment: See Finance Report

Projects Completed by Committee Members

- Trim bushes and clean-up memorial garden
- Checked and replaced batteries on toilet in women's bathroom near narthex
- Cleaned and glued seal on south door of narthex
- Met Peters for pantry AC in freezer room
- Reprogramed AC thermostat in sanctuary for VBS
- Moved hanging rod for Altar Guild closet
- Met Peters for food pantry freezer room AC again

Projects completed by outside contractor

- Peters responded several times for food pantry ac in freezer room not working; replaced motherboard and instructed that both units need to stay on together to run properly
- Orkin responded to place traps for mice spotted in food pantry and in office area